
 

 Year 1 Curriculum 

Spring Term 
Nurturing Potential Within a Christian Ethos 

This term we will be focussing 

on Addition and Subtraction 

within 20 and Place Value 

within 50. We will be moving 

on to Length and Height and 

Weight and Volume.  

Maths 

This term we will be practising our 

Narrative Skills by re-telling stories 

from contemporary authors, 

creating and describing characters 

and describing settings in the style 

of an author. We will also be 

Writing to Inform, through writing 

recounts and instructions.  

English 

This term we will be focussing on 

Animals, including Humans, 

specifically learning about our 5 

senses. We will then move on to 

Seasonal Changes.  

Science 

We will be focusing on these 2 

key questions: Does Creation 

help people understand God? 

Should everyone follow Jesus?  

R.E. 

The skills for this term are ball 

skills (football), cross country, 

yoga and dance. We will use 

these skills to take part in 

sporting events with other 

local schools, including a cross 

country competition. 

P.E. 

This term we will be learning 

how to log on to a computer, 

as well as Creating Media, 

through Digital Painting. The 

children will be creating a 

picture, and explain why they 

chose the tools that they used.  

Computing 

A piece of music called 

‘Finlandia’ by Jean Sibelius is 

going to be our focus for this 

term. The children will be 

creating their own version of 

Sibelius’s music.  

Music 

The focus will be ‘Living in the 

Wider World’, where we look at 

what rules are, using the internet 

and digital devices and our 

individual strengths and 

interests. 

P.S.H.E. 

We will be focussing on drawing skills, 

including lines, marks, shape and 

tone. We will be experimenting with a 

variety of media; pencils, rubbers, 

crayons, pastels, felt tips and 

charcoal. We will create a Picasso 

style drawing by the end of this term. 

pen, chalk. 

Art 

DT will be a focus in the 

Summer Term.  

D.T. 

This half term, we are learning 

about Captain Scott, as part of 

History. Next half term, we will 

focus on Geography, looking at 

the location of hot and cold 

areas of the world.  

Humanities 


